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June 18, 2024 

66-34 

Ms. Connie Gramarossa 
LaPorte County Board of Commissioners 
555 Michigan Avenue Suite 202 
LaPorte, IN 46350 

Re:  ZAREMBA GROUP, LLC 
Application for Public Water 
Supply Construction Permit 

Dear Ms. Gramarossa: 

This letter is to serve notice that the Indiana Department of Environmental Management 
(IDEM) has received a construction permit application. This project is described as 
Springfield Dollar General and is located in Springville, IN. 

If the application is deemed sufficient, IDEM will public notice the proposed project on 
IDEM's web site at www.idem.IN.gov.  The notice will include information regarding 
procedures for commenting on or appealing the permit. 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact the Construction Permit 
Section of IDEM, OWQ Drinking Water Branch at (317) 234-7425. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Matt Prater, Branch Chief  
Drinking Water Branch 
Office of Water Quality 
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